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Dear Sirs 

 

262-267 HIGH HOLBORN, LONDON WC1V 

 

SUBMISSION OF DETAILS PURSUANT TO CONDITION 3B (IN PART) OF PLANNING 

PERMISSION REFERENCE: 2013/3983/P 

 

We write with regard to the above referenced condition and provide details for the partial approval. The 

details are submitted for approval following the earlier submission for approval of the glazing and the 

Portland stone (2018/2129).  

 

The submission is made through the Planning Portal and comprises the following information: 

 

i. Completed application form; 

ii. Photographs of the proposed samples; & 

iii. Planning application fee. 

 

The proposed samples are available to view should officers require sight of them before determining the 

application.  

 

Should you have any queries or require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact Luke 

Emmerton of this office. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DP9 Ltd 

 

 

Planning Department 

Culture and Environment 

London Borough of Camden 

5 Pancras Square 

London N1C 4AG 
 
 

 


